
Public Notice 

 

The Town Council of the Town of Wise, Virginia will hold a public 

hearing on Tuesday, April 23, 2024 at their regular meeting beginning at 

7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers of the Wise Municipal Building, 501 West 

Main Street, Wise, VA 24293. The purpose of the public hearing will be 

to solicit public comment on a proposed Ordinance providing for the 

addition of a monthly tank maintenance fee to be billed for with the 

monthly customer water and sewer bill. At the public hearing, citizens 

may appear and present their views. The governing body may make 

appropriate changes in the proposed ordinance as a result of this public 

hearing. Persons with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids to participate 

should phone 328-6013 (voice and TDD) at least five days prior to the 

meeting. A FULL TEXT OF THE PROPOSED ORDINANCE IS 

AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC REVIEW in the Town Manager’s Office 
at the Wise Municipal Building at 501 West Main Street, Monday 
through Friday, 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. where it may be examined 
or copied by interested parties or on the website at townofwise.net. 
The Town of Wise is an equal opportunity employer and provider.   
 

 

  


